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Week 13: Welcome to Winter

Quote of the week: “Winter isn’t a season, it’s a celebration.” - Anamika Mirsha

This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our
newsletter! Here’s what they found:

Survey fromWeek 13…

-Favorite Christmas Songs-
Some of our favorite holiday songs include: Santa’s Coming to Town, Jingle Bells, Deck the Halls, Away
in the Manger, Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer, Silent Night, Let it Snow, Carol of the Bells, Run Run
Rudolph, and All I Want For Christmas is You.

-Favorite Christmas Traditions-
Some of our favorite Christmas traditions include: celebrating Jesus’s birth, opening presents, seeing
family, the Parade of Lights, looking at Christmas lights, and decorating a Christmas tree.

-What We Learned This Week-
Kindergarten learned about how not to be on the naughty list. 2nd- 4th learned about how to divide,
and what arrays are. 5th- 8th learned about the French and Indian War. 9th and 10th learned about
graphing andmore about the Civil War.
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A Special Look at Our Awesome Students!

Upcoming Events:
December 2 – GJ Parade of Lights @ 5:00pm
December 3 – Pancake Breakfast@ 8-10am
December 14 – Christmas Program@ 6:30pm
December 18th-Jan 1 - No School (Christmas Vacation)
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